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Presentation of Books to UBD by High Commissioner



High  Commissioner,  Mr.  Ajaneesh  Kumar  met  with  Datin  Dr.  Dayang  Hajah  Anita
Binurul Zahrina, Vice-Chancellor of Universiti  Brunei Darussalam (UBD) on 22 May 2019.
They  discussed  subjects  of  bilateral  interest  including  ways  to  take  forward  existing
cooperation between UBD and its counterpart academic institutions in India..



The High Commissioner presented a set of 50 books on Indian history, culture, philosophy,
literature, politics and religion for the library of UBD.  The High Commissioner expressed the
hope that these books will enrich the library and be of use to the students and faculty of UBD.
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